
 

“The Mission of the North East School District is to challenge, empower, and engage all students to develop and achieve personal and career aspirations, to 
pursue lifelong learning, and to be responsible and accountable citizens in a dynamic world.” 

 

 
 
 
 

 

May 6, 2022 

3:00 p.m. 

 

 

To All North East Families: 

 

The North East School District has been advised by local police to remain in a soft lockdown 

at this time due to an incident in the community. 

 

Student dismissal will be by parent pickup only. No students will be permitted to walk home 

or to drive themselves. 

 

There will be No Bus Transportation this afternoon. All Parents are requested to report to the 

school doors to pick up their student(s). No student will be dismissed without being picked up 

by an authorized adult. 

 

Elementary families should please wait until at least 3:45 p.m. prior to arriving on campus. 

 

Your patience will be greatly appreciated during this process. 

 

 

 

 

 

Dr. Michele S. Hartzell 

Superintendent 
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